ACLU-VA and Northern Virginia Chapter Joint Annual Meeting

Program

Opening Remarks

Message from Executive Director

Right to Vote Constitutional Amendment

Protecting our Civil Rights & Civil Liberties: Police Accountability

Q&A

Closing Remarks

ACLU-VA Northern Virginia Chapter



Sept. 12, 2020 11 a.m. - 1 p.m. Virtual Meeting

Steve Levinson
President, Board of Directors

Claire Gastañaga Executive Director

Christopher Rashad Green Voting Rights Advocate

Senator Mamie Locke (District 2)

Jenny Glass Director of Advocacy

Vishal Agraharkar Senior Staff Attorney

Earl Lewis, Jr. Police Reform Advocate

Ashna Khanna Legislative Director

Eden Heilman Legal Director

Claire Gastañaga

Steve Levinson

Steve Conn President, ACLU-VA Northern Virginia Chapter